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SPECIAL EDITION: CARING FOR AMERICA 
 

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY DURING THIS 
CHALLENGING TIME. 

 

With the uncertainty and fear of the unknown as it relates to the 
Coronavirus, it is important to stop and reflect on the blessings we 
have and appreciate those in our family, community, and state. 
Though important, social distancing can also have a stressful outcome 
for some people in the form of alienation and loneliness. This can 
occur among groups of people that dedicate their lives to helping 
others.  WRW is committed to supporting our first responders and 
health care workers and letting them know how much they are truly 
appreciated. 
 

Each of us has a gift to share, whether it be making masks, delivering 
meals, or just a smile or gesture of caring by shopping for those 
unable to leave their homes. As Mother Teresa, stated, we are all 
connected.  Let us continue to take the time to focus beyond 
ourselves and help others. No gesture of love is too small. 
 

I never looked at the masses as my responsibility. 

I can only love one person at a time. So I began. I 

picked up one person. Maybe if I didn't pick up 

that one person, I wouldn't have picked up forty-

two thousand. 

-Mother Teresa 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
 

                                                            
Dear WRW Members, 

Hope you and yours are doing well and staying safe.  The month of May is traditionally when we get to 

honor mothers.  It was President Woodrow Wilson who signed the proclamation designating 

Mother’s Day as a national holiday to be celebrated on the second Sunday in May.  I want to wish all 

WRW mothers, grandmothers, godmothers and aunts a very Happy Mother’s Day and to “Thank you” 

for all you do for your families, friends and community.  You are an inspiration: 

 
Here’s to 

STRONG WOMEN 

May we 

Know them 

May we 

Be them 

May we 

Raise them 

Looking forward to being with you soon. 

 

Blessings,    

Barb 

 

                                                           

Representing WRW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Right to Life Dinner details Barb 

Hawn March 12th. Stephen Wood, Jill 

Dickman, County Commissioner 

Vida Keller, Lyon County Republican 

Party Chair Scott Keller 

 
Photo op. in Carson City, April 

18 with Jill Dickman and 
Assemblyman Jim Wheeler 

 
“Open Nevada” Rally in Carson 

City with Jill Dickman 



 

 

  
 

2020 Appointed Chairs  
 

• Achievement Awards: Kim Bacchus 

• Americanism: Darlene Ruedy 

• Armed Services/Veterans:  

• Art/Graphic Designs: 

• Auditing: 

• Book Keeping: 

• Budget/Finance: Cindi Chandler 

• By Laws: Cindi Chandler  

• Campaign work: Mimi Swearngin 

• Correspondence: Steph Hanzlik & Cindi Chandler 

• Caring For America: Glenda Gilmore 

• Directory: 

• Events: 

• “Fun”raising: Lindy Leonard 

• Greeter at Meetings: 

 

• Historian: Steph Hanzlik 

• Hospitality:  

• Legislative: Melissa Clement 

• Literacy: Judi Rettich 

• Membership: Glenda Gilmore 

• Newsletter: Kim Bacchus & Cindi Chandler 

• Nominating/Election: Cindi Chandler 

• Parliamentarian: Cindi Chandler  

• Phone Tree: 

• Photographer: 

• Public Relations: 

• Scholarship: Darlene Ruedy & Kim Bacchus 

• Website/Facebook: Kim Bacchus 

• Youth Outreach (YOP): Kim Bacchus  

 

If you are interested in being a Chair for any of the open positions, please contact Barb Hawn at bbmhawn@gmail.com 
 

 

Birthdays 

May 2020 
 Barbara Hawn                                   5-10 

 Charlotte Curtis                                 5-28 

June 2020 
HEIDI GANSERT                                              6-3 
LUCILLE CASSINGHAM                                  6-4 
JOYCE FEGERT                                               6-7 
LIZ LORD                                                          6-14 
BUZZ RUEDY                                                   6-15 
ELIZABETH LOVELACE                                  6-17 
CINDI CHANDLER                                            6-25 
CAROLINE SMITH                                            6-26 
GEORGIA NAVARRO                                       6-27 

 

 

 
 

“No dream is too big. No challenge is too great. Nothing we want for our 

future is beyond our reach.” – Donald Trump 
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Committee Reports- Caring Across America 
Membership UPDATE 

 

We had 2 renewals so this brings 
our membership up to 60 Members 
and 29 Associates so far for 2020! 

 

 
 

Literacy 
 

     MAY WRW BOOKCLUB MEETING 

 Time:  THURS MAY 14  
             (second Thursday) 3pm 
 

Book:  The Political Incorrect Guide to 
Climate Change 

           by Marc Morano (looks like an easy 
             read)  
Place:  Judi Rettich's Patio.  
            Come through the back gate which 
            will be propped open 

            1510 Orchard Park Trail 
            Please RSVP to  

            Judi  717-725-2006 

 

Quarantine Cooking Recipe Exchange 
 

Going back to old times with a recipe exchange!  As the world is social distancing right now, many of us are 
experimenting in our kitchens to help pass the time.  So you have been invited to be a part of a #Quarantine 
Cooking recipe exchange!  Yay! 
 
Please send a recipe to the person whose name is in position #1 (even if you don't know them) and it should 
be something quick, easy and without rare ingredients.  Actually, the best one is the one you know in your 
head and can type right now.  Don't agonize over it... It is the recipe you make when you are short on time. 
 
After you've sent your recipe to the person in position #1 below (and only to that person), copy this email into 
a new email, move my name to the top and put your name in position #2.  Only my and your name should 
show when you send your email. Send to 20 friends via BCC. 
 
If you cannot do this within 5 days, let me know so it will be fair to those participating.  You should receive 36 
recipes.  It's fun to see where they come from!  Seldom does anyone drop out because we all need new 
ideas. The turnaround is fast, as there only 2 names on the list and you only have to do this once. If this is 
too much of a PITA, feel free to ignore, have a safe day. 
 

 



 

 

 

  
   

Committees- Caring Across America 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Partnering with Brothers Barbecue to Feed our Health Care Providers 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

WRW and Brothers Barbecue delivered 50 meals to Renown. Special thanks to 
all that donated money to support our local restaurant and Health Care. 



 

 

 

  

Upcoming Events Information 
Registrar of Voters - Washoe County, Nevada 

Primary Elections 

  
In response to concerns over the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) in our region, the Registrar of Voters office will be closed to the public 
until further notice. We are still conducting normal operations such as voter registration, absentee ballot requests, phone services, 
and more.  Nevada’s 2020 primary election will be an all-mail absentee ballot election on JUNE 9th.Official Mail-In Ballots for 2020 
Primary Election hitting mailboxes. Washoe County Registrar of Voters urges community to vote through mail-in ballot. 
Reno, Nev. May 1, 2020. The Washoe County Registrar of Voters Office would like the community to be on the lookout for 
the Official Mail-In Ballot for the 2020 Primary Election on June 9, 2020.  Daily mailings of official mail-in ballots will take place 
beginning today. Additionally, beginning with this election, registered voters can see if their official mail-in ballot has been sent by 
clicking the link here: https://www.washoecounty.us/voters/ and using the Voter Registration Lookup tool. 
Online Sample Ballot – NOW LIVE 
New for the 2020 Elections, the Registrar of Voters has unveiled the  ability to access your Sample Ballot online which will provide a 
customized ballot based on your address. Click here to access your ballot: www.washoecounty.us/voters/sampleballot/ 

• If you have any questions, please call Washoe311 by dialing 3-1-1 from any phone, or the Registrar of Voters Office at 775-
328-3670. 

• May 12, 2020: Deadline to register to vote through the DMV, outside agencies or by submitting your registration through 
mail. 

• May 21, 2020: Deadline to register to vote online and receive a mail-in ballot. If you have not registered to vote, you can do 
so online through May 21 and still receive a ballot in the mail, to register online, visit www.RegisterToVoteNV.gov 

• Friday, June 5, 2020: Individuals must appear in person to register or update their registration and cast their ballot. Must 
have current and valid Nevada Driver’s License or ID with proof of residency. 

• Tuesday, June 9, 2020: Primary Election Day. Individuals must appear in person to register or update their registration and 
cast their ballot. Must have current and valid Nevada Driver’s License or ID with proof of residency. 

 

Calendar of Events 
MAY  2020 

WRW Gen Meeting for May has been cancelled 

Memorial Day                     May 25                                  
        

June 2020 

Primary Elections                   June 9                            

WRW General Meeting             TBD                            

 

Courage doesn’t come by doing what everybody else says. Courage does 
by what you know you know is right       - Nikki Haley 

http://washoecounty.us/voters/
http://r.announcements.washoecounty.us/mk/cl/f/9DVPAh40VCVp3ABdCfttwcqx1iFBwuc9FO8VH_DXSjOdCPti6fNkwlHnKTWTIRc6RM0hkfgV22pYFQ6ptbIrsInMFiB77LIZKsWLRM4KtWZDgE4Q8foRpUqjwU_tkis1pcRDk-HSMq1fZFIST-iC_BcKyje8r6UhtlkejAoJpTqAGi4CxkjS2PT-1O7oT-0
http://r.announcements.washoecounty.us/mk/cl/f/6obWizgn8a7g8eihAKQbHmj5pY-yxOpPZ9MRyGEpPO-i8VbKfCiXR3fJrAMPcqsVKSbDIUsUBTEVkOLpiPxA2HtSvdKeda6nDDI97heB_fO12j17jhE3bwiEq-Mr5MHyZKS98CM98VwV150X1N2YuQ5TjDkrD05WGyl827EgGs05e61-elrfYORwbAZmAdQ6l8y0TiZjwwlKwv7FzQ
http://r.announcements.washoecounty.us/mk/cl/f/JQsYaAlBioKXdZrKxK2f2eObheJe0ilF8zHBVq8peboidWhPuEOdpuaZgzmeogn7thHmUUFDDwGHh9cJYheaxb7cZLJSBpVje_XkVZISiPGmowr8SG09DFOH9qkCwz7z2eFsPVTgh-QgR0E0M4FtoYQ05Ro7EF5QLD5kp93pjcrCODR5YuMDa6bZ


 

 

 

Club & Other Events / Key Reports 
The Nevada Republican Party announced it launched a 
takeover of ads on the Las Vegas Review-
Journal’s homepage today and a full-page ad in the Reno 
Gazette Journal educating readers on Governor Sisolak’s 
failures during his coronavirus response as well as making it 
clear Nevadans demand a plan from the governor on how and 
when he plans to re-open the Silver State. The ads encourage 
people to visit www.ReOpenNevadaNow.com to sign up if 
they agree we are long past due a plan for the future, as well as 
call Governor Sisolak’s office to voice their concerns. 
 
We are asking all of our Republican Organizations to share this 
message with your membership and encourage not only the 
signing of the recall petition but also spreading the message via 
your own social media channels: 
 
Twitter 
Facebook 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Hanson 
Executive Director 
Nevada Republican Party  

 

 

I want you to be concerned about your next-door neighbor. 
Do you know your next-door neighbor?   - Mother Teresa 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OAEfNNbW-Hf379Z_UkzT9xQcAPrjzr0z-9w0CprumZJ1SHZBOjoO0mvSZ_fj4VoQ6A_R9FifjGQcB3Hcr07NliYKlklrBErZlKGYcIpNBrjYBlNmq6EBPM7VmWZ7OZ1NQu9-a4EtjtMvqFDUlymoCg==&c=SlwAipvwUmfFYxoNEiwPAZ7fEOkpCm1TSqShu7wumFDdecOE-jDuXw==&ch=erfhI_MTSn9fhd2oSgor02gknseaC2LPO3d9w0veD4rUYS4Q5LR1-g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OAEfNNbW-Hf379Z_UkzT9xQcAPrjzr0z-9w0CprumZJ1SHZBOjoO0mvSZ_fj4VoQLiZyLJ6PHmP7XeKmfeJFzyYPZWTTRWU9ennHWnMR7jihx6_XKA8VXh1-cHBLshGyXHicUFJTb9pEibMRtNHwgEWPnd6v49X-&c=SlwAipvwUmfFYxoNEiwPAZ7fEOkpCm1TSqShu7wumFDdecOE-jDuXw==&ch=erfhI_MTSn9fhd2oSgor02gknseaC2LPO3d9w0veD4rUYS4Q5LR1-g==
https://twitter.com/NVGOP/status/1251880734240804872?s=20
https://www.facebook.com/338361856190688/posts/3511276468899195/?d=n


 

 

 

   

This just in….  Jobless claims in the US are highest since 2009  -- and are likely to go higher! 
  
Nevada among states hardest hit by coronavirus-fueled job losses. America has been battered by job losses 
during the coronavirus pandemic, with some of the worst occurring in key swing states ahead of the U.S. 
presidential election in November. Roughly 21% of workers in Michigan have applied for unemployment 
benefits over the past four weeks, while 19.8% filed jobless claims in Pennsylvania, according to data 
compiled by USA TODAY. 
  
Nevada and Ohio, two other critical battleground states in 2020, stand at 19.3% and 14.6%, respectively. 
 More than 22 million people have applied for unemployment claims over the past month, or about 14% of 
the workforce, wiping out all of the job gains since the Great Recession. 
  
Economists warn that unemployment benefits will likely remain elevated in the coming weeks as more 
Americans file for claims from layoffs and furloughs following processing difficulties. Employment of 
workers receiving hourly wages in the food and retail industries is currently down nearly 60% since January, 
according to Oxford Economics. Over that time, workers in these small businesses have lost about $1,400 in 
monthly income per person relative to January levels, the firm’s data showed. 
  
Hawaii, known for its tourism industry, is among states getting hit the hardest, with 21.7% of its workforce 
applying for unemployment benefits over the past month.  Outside of the services sector, economists are 
monitoring goods-producing industries like manufacturing, construction and agriculture to see whether job 
losses could accelerate as struggling businesses await government aid. 
  
“In the most affected states and services sectors, we are literally running out of jobs to terminate,” Daniel 
Alpert, co-creator of the U.S. Private Sector Job Quality Index, said in a note. “Next week, if funds are still 
not moving to employers, will see a spike in claims by white-collar service employees.” 
  
In bigger states, New York, the epicenter of the virus in the U.S., had nearly 1.2 million people file for jobless 
insurance the past month, representing 12.4% of its workforce. California had the most claims at 2.8 million 
  
Rhode Island, meanwhile, had some of the highest percentage of claims in the country at 20.6%. South 
Dakota had the smallest percentage at 4.9%. (South Dakota did not shut down its economy.) 
  
Wyoming was among states with the fewest claims over the past four weeks at 21,496, or 7.3% of workers 
filing for benefits. In Florida, just 653,975 claims were filed over that span, representing 6.2% of its 
workforce. To be sure, some residents in the state have complained of difficulty collecting unemployment 
benefits. Texas has accepted 1 million claims, or 7.1% of its workforce. 
  
  
Randi Thompson 
CEO, Northern Nevada Network 

 



 

 

  
 

Coronavirus: Ways to Practice Good Mental Health  

 

• Set limits on media consumption. It is good to stay informed, but make sure to take 
breaks.  
 

• Practice self-care by eating healthy foods, getting enough sleep, and hydrating as often 
as needed  

  

• If you are able, take advantage of your time at home and complete projects like cleaning, 
planting and organizing. Studies have shown a more organized environment can promote 
good mental health. 

 

• Spend some time with your pet or walking  
          neighborhood dogs. (Check on your senior neighbors;  
          they may need some help here as well!) 

                                                   
      

How to help your child work through fears and uncertainties 
 

• Make developmentally informed decisions about what children need to know and 
understand in order to feel safe. 
 

• Focus on creating an environment where children can ask the questions that matter to 
them. 
 

• Reassure children they are going to be safe and that you as their caregiver will also be 
taking steps to ensure that you stay safe as well.  

 
• Encourage compassion for vulnerable people and expanding your child’s circle of 

concern 
 

• Avoid stigmatization by emphasizing that 
          getting sick is part of being human and we all need  
          to help each other feel safe. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.psychologytoday.com/us/blog/the-truisms-wellness/201607/the-powerful-psychology-behind-cleanliness


 

 

  

Coronavirus NC: Random Acts of Kindness Raising Spirits 
During Tough Times 

 

Even during the toughest of times, people are finding ways to spread positivity and 

cheer. People around the world, in the middle of a health crisis, are sharing their 

random acts of kindness to help lift the spirits of friends, neighbors, and strangers. 

With news of COVID-19 updates, warnings, and concerns running through our daily 

feed 24/7, it's nice to see people stepping up and doing random acts of kindness 

during this time of need. 

 

        
 

• In Cary, sidewalk chalk messages like "stay strong," "dance first think later" and 

"you can" are meant to raise spirits. 

• Kind children provided a small concert for their neighbor during quarantine. 

• During a time of hoarding, a community donated to a food bank. 

• Considerate neighbors are offering to help others. 

• Friends are reading to each other through doors. 

• Families are putting up Christmas lights to spread cheer. 

• Asking someone if they are okay, leaving a note at the neighbors to see if they need 

something while you run to the store, and sharing a supportive smiles as you pass 

strangers on the street are ways folks across America are showering acts of 

kindness on each other during these unprecedented times. 

• Neighbors sang “Happy Birthday” to a n 80-year old woman from their windows. 

• An anonymous couple left a Houston restaurant a whopping $9,400 tip to help its 

staff get through the coronavirus-caused lockdown. 

• A boy named Preston, of Phoenix, and his family are making face masks to help out 

with the supply shortage in the Valley. 

• Young Phoenix brothers make cards for healthcare workers. 

• Kentucky Man Buys Dinner for All the First Responders in His County. 
 



 

 

  

Special Memories: More Caring For America 
   

 
 

April Acts of  

 
More masks for our Health 

professionals. 

 

Happy health care workers with 
custom masks in Carson City 

 
 

 

 

Kindness  2020 

 
Another set of masks made & donated 

by members of WRW Great Basin 
Physical Therapy office & staff. 

   

 

 
 

 

 
One our dedicated WRW 

seamstresses -Thank you Steph!!! 

   

   

 
More masks for the  

volunteer food packers from Hope 
Community Church for Shut-Ins, & 

families in need 

 

“Do you want to do 
something beautiful for 
God? There is a person 
who needs you. This is 

your chance.”  

-Mother Teresa  

                               
 

 



 

 

 

 

Though the Coronavirus has been the focus of our daily news,  
let’s not forget  

President Trump’s successes up until this point 
Did you know ………? 

 
*  He signed a bill this year allowing some drug imports from Canada so that prescription prices would go 
   down. 
* Trump signed an executive order this year that forces all healthcare providers to disclose the cost of their 
   services so that Americans can comparison shop and know how much less providers charge insurance 
   companies. 
*  When signing that bill he said no American should be blindsided by bills for medical services they never 
    agreed to in advance. 
*  Hospitals will now be required to post their standard charges for services, which include the discounted 
   price a hospital is willing to accept. 
*  In the eight years prior to President Trump’s inauguration, prescription drug prices increased by an 
   average of 3.6% per year. Under Trump, drug prices have seen year-over-year declines in nine of the last 
   ten months, with a 1.1% drop as of the most recent month. 
*  He created a White House VA Hotline to help veterans and principally staffed it with veterans and direct 
   family members of veterans. 
*  VA employees are being held accountable for poor performance, with more than 4,000 VA employees 
   removed, demoted, and suspended so far. 
*  Issued an executive order requiring the Secretaries of Defense, Homeland Security, and Veterans Affairs 
    to submit a joint plan to provide veterans access to access to mental health treatment as they transition to 
    civilian life. 
*  Because of a bill signed and championed by Trump, In 2020, most federal employees will see their pay 
    increase by an average of 3.1% — the largest raise in more than 10 years. 
*  Trump signed into a law up to 12 weeks of paid parental leave for millions of federal workers. 
*  Trump administration will provide HIV prevention drugs for free to 200,000 uninsured patients per year for 
   11 years. 
*  Trump signed an order allowing small businesses to group together when buying insurance to get a better 
    price 
*  President Trump signed the Preventing Maternal Deaths Act that provides funding for states to develop 
   maternal mortality reviews to better understand maternal complications and identify solutions & largely 
    focuses on reducing the higher mortality rates for Black Americans. 
*  In 2018, President Trump signed the groundbreaking First Step Act, a criminal justice bill which enacted 
   reforms that make our justice system fairer and help former inmates successfully return to society. 
*  The First Step Act’s reforms addressed inequities in sentencing laws that disproportionately harmed Black 
    Americans and reformed mandatory minimums that created unfair outcomes. 
*  The First Step Act expanded judicial discretion in sentencing of non-violent crimes. 
*  Over 90% of those benefitting from the retroactive sentencing reductions in the First Step Act are Black  
    Americans. 
*  The First Step Act provides rehabilitative programs to inmates, helping them successfully rejoin society 
    and not return to crime. 
*  Trump increased funding for Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCUs) by more than 14%. 
*  Trump signed legislation forgiving Hurricane Katrina debt that threatened HBCUs. 

 



 

 

    

Maintaining a Sense of Humor 
 

 

 

 
 

Cartoon Humor 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

            
                            Petitions are NOT available online. You can sign a petition at 115 West 4th St. unit 121/122 
                            On Thursday, May 7th from 6-8 pm. Call:Kandi Davis to sign a petition 775-771-6430. 

 Group Files Petition to Recall Gov. Steve Sisolak 
 

Fight for Nevada, which was formed last year and is based in Elko, filed the notice 
of intent for the recall with the Nevada secretary of state’s office in Carson City 
Friday morning. The group’s president, Angela Blass, said she’s worried that 
Sisolak is “basically going to destroy Nevada like California,” echoing a common 
attack used by Sisolak’s opponents during the 2018 campaign cycle. The recall 
group will need to gather 243,995 to qualify, according to the secretary of state’s 
office.  To learn more about the recall, go to fightfornevada.com.  
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Washoe County 2020 Elections. Here Are Your Candidates 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

JO Marshall Memorial Scholarship Fund 
 

  
The Jo Marshall Memorial Scholarship Fund was created in 2001 in memory of Jo Marshall, who was a Boulder 
City RW - BOD, Past President and NvFRW Southern Director. 
  
Two $1,000.00 scholarships will be awarded, one to a Northern Nevada applicant and one to a Southern 
Nevada applicant. Female, Republican students attending a Nevada institute of Higher Learning are eligible 
to apply for a scholarship. 
  
Funding for these scholarships is provided by the designated $100.00 donations given directly to the 
scholarship fund by each club. 
  
Each NvFRW club president may submit a maximum of two (2) sponsored applications. All applications must 
be received by the Jo Marshall Scholarship Chair by September 1, 2020. The scholarships will be awarded on 
or before October 1, 2020.  

 
 

 

Jo Marshall Scholarship Guidelines/Criteria for an Application 
  
 
Applicant Criteria for Consideration 

• Must be a female resident of Nevada and a registered Republican 
• Must be enrolled as a “degree seeking” student in her Sophomore, Junior, or Senior year, or as a 

Graduate Student at a Nevada Institute of Higher Learning 

• Must have a minimum GPA of 3.0 and have carried 12 credit hours in the semester prior to September 
1, 2019 

• Must be sponsored by a NvFRW Club and the application signed by the President and/or First Vice 
President of the sponsoring Club (Each club may submit a maximum of two sponsored 
applications for consideration) 
 

Applicant’s Responsibilities for consideration 
• Must submit two letters of recommendation from non-relatives 
• Must submit a biographical essay describing a significant achievement and a time when the applicant 

grew as a person 
• Must submit the most recent official university transcript available and proof of current registration 

 
If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at: 
 

Kim Bacchus, Chairman:     Jo Marshall Memorial Scholarship Fund 
2702 E Lake Ridge Shrs, Reno, NV  89519 

775.825.1986   or at  kimbacchus@gmail.com 
 

 

http://mail.live.com/?rru=compose%3faction%3dcompose%26to%3dbarbara.nvedcoalition%40yahoo.com&ru=https%3a%2f%2fprofile.live.com%2fcid-c609698aedb855a6%2fdetails%2f%3fcontactId%3d0661b86f-4fb3-40a8-91e3-95acb9e34b58%26ru%3dhttp%253A%252F%252Fby167w.bay167.mail.live.com%252Fmail%252FContactMainLight.aspx%253FContactFilter%253D1%2526n%253D1226857341


 

 



 

 

RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP BY COMPLETING THIS FORM AND BRINGING IT TO THE NEXT WRW LUNCHEON 
OR MAIL IT TO THE ADDRESS ON THE APPLICATION BELOW 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

We Support Our Sponsors 
 

Showcase Your Business in Our Newsletter! 
Who are we? 

o Washoe Republican Women (WRW) is a member of the Nevada Federation of Republican Women (NvFRW) and the 
National Federation of Republican Women (NFRW). For over 10 years, WRW has been empowering Republican Women to 
have an important voice at the political table. 

 

Why Advertise in our Newsletter? 
o WRW’s monthly newsletter, “2020 Vision,” reaches over 300 loyal Republicans every month. Inside its pages one finds 

important information regarding the Federated Republican Women, the Washoe County Republican Party, the Nevada 
Republican Party, as well as the work of the WRW outreach programs-Armed Forces, Campaigns, Caring For America 
projects, and Youth Outreach. 

 

What is the cost? 
o WRW is offering businesses and candidates an opportunity to advertise in “2020 Vision”. A photo compy of your standard 

size business card 3.5’ x 2’) will run in every newsletter throughout 2020. The annual cost to place and run your standard 
size business card ad is $125.00.  NOTE: wrw MEMBERS ENJOY A SPECIAL RATE OF $100.00.  To place your add, 
please contact Kim Bacchus at (775) 825-1986 or kimbacchus@gmail.com.  

 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Thank You Sponsors 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:kimbacchus@gmail.com


 

 

 

Thank You Sponsors 

 

      
 

We have space for your business card! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

We must never forget. 

 

“We – we need strength, we need energy, we need quickness and we 

need brains in this country to turn it around.” –Donald Trump 


